CORRESPONDENCE
9/15/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 07206-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 8:09 AM

To: ‘dan@twdrive.com'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Good afternoon, Dan Roberts

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200000 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: dan@everyactioncustom.com <dan@everyactioncustom.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 15, 2020 1:23 AM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Florida Public Service Commission,

We invested in a Solar power system for our home to save money and reduce the green house gasses created when
making the power that runs our home.

We entered into a contact with our monopoly power provider Duke Energy to net meter the energy we created. We
cannot as homeowners change the terms of that contract. Please do not allow Duke Energy to change the terms of the
contract.

Sincerely,
Dan Roberts
MOUNTAIN SPRINGS Pl New Port Richey, FL 34655





